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Dear Chair 

I am writing to share the attached exchange with the Permanent Secretary concerning 
the presentation of the additional funding for health in the draft budget for 2014-15.   
The exchange is relevant to the Committee's consideration of its draft report on 
Health Finances. 

The exchange concerns the issue of whether the budget provides for a real terms 
increase in spending on health.  The main issue concerned the impact of the additional 
£150 million for 2013-14 on any comparison between years.  The Permanent Secretary 
has responded positively to this query and has taken action to amend the tables in the 
final budget, which now include a footnote explaining that, once the additional funding is 
taken into account, there is indeed a real terms reduction in health funding in 2014-15. 

Yours sincerely 

 
HUW VAUGHAN THOMAS 
AUDITOR GENERAL FOR WALES 

 

Encs 










